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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 12:29 PM
To: 'Nettie'
Subject: RE: Gulf Power rate increase

Good afternoon Ms. Ziel, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Nettie [mailto:nkziel@cox.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 12:33 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Gulf Power rate increase 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
  
My husband and I live on a fixed income.  Allowing Gulf Power to increase it’s rates would negatively impact 
our budget.  Unfortunately as we get older our health declines and to remain active and functional is costing 
us far more than we anticipated.  So we may have to choose between heat and medication/doctor’s visit, etc.
Sincerely, 
Nettie Ziel 
309 Tonawanda Dr 
Pensacola, FL 
docket number: 160186 
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